
STATE OF NEW YORK 

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

 

CASE- 13-C-0197 – Tariff filing by Verizon New York Inc. to introduce language under 

which Verizon could discontinue its current wireline service 

offerings in a specified area and instead offer a wireless service as 

its sole service offering in the area. 

 

NOTICE FURTHER EXTENDING COMMENT DATE 
 

(Issued June 28, 2013) 
 

 

  The Notice Extending Comment Date issued June 7, 2013, extended the 

comment period in this proceeding to July 2, 2013.   In order to allow customers and 

other interested parties sufficient time to fully evaluate Voice Link service during the 

summer months, the comment due date is being further extended to September 13, 2013.  

  Accordingly, persons wishing to comment on this matter may submit 

comments electronically by e-filing through the Document Matter and Management 

System (DMM)
1
 or by e-mailing them to the Secretary at secretary@dps.ny.gov.  Those 

unable to submit comments electronically may mail or deliver them to the  

Hon. Jeffrey C. Cohen, Acting Secretary, New York State Public Service Commission, 

Three Empire State Plaza, Albany, New York 12223-1350.  All comments submitted are 

entered into the official case record and may be accessed on the Commission’s Web site 

at http://www.dps.ny.gov, by searching Case 13-C-0197. 

 

 

 (SIGNED) JEFFREY C. COHEN 

Acting Secretary 

                                                           
1  Why Register with DMM, http://www.dps.ny.gov/DMM_Registration.html. 

 How to Register with DMM, http://www.dps.ny.gov/e-file/registration.html. 
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